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Dates for your Diary 

Whole School Photographs – 27th September 

Safeguarding- Online Safety 

The new Junior Safety Officers Isla, Megan, Austin and Jason have held their first meeting of the 

school year. 

They will be looking at all aspects of keeping children safe in school but their first focus is Online 

Safety. 

This focus will be ongoing through the school year as the JSO's will give important esafety messages 

fortnightly to the children. 

Next week the JSO's will deliver their first message, which will be around how online activity can 

affect our health and well-being. 

They have researched, planned and cannot wait to deliver this important message. 

We would also like to inform you that we have been informed of a site/app called Kuora which we 

know has inappropriate content that is not suitable for children such as tips for self-harm and suicide. 

Please be aware of this when your children are online. 

Mrs Whitehead’s Hot Chocolate Club 

The following children have enjoyed hot chocolate and biscuits with Mrs Whitehead today to 

celebrate their fantastic writing this week. 

Penguins – Freddie H 

Puffins – Riley B 

Goldfinches – Alexa W 

Woodpeckers – Toby A 

Robins – Jenson K 

Owls – Cara B 



Kingfishers – Bella N 

Sandpipers – Edward S 

Swans – Holly W 

Eagles – Cooper H 

Hawks – Luis M 

Kestrels – Megan S 

Parent Readers 

We need volunteers to support reading in school. We are looking for parents/grandparents to read 

on a 1:1 basis with children across the school. Initially, we are looking to gather names and 

availability (whether this be half an hour or as much as an afternoon) and we will be in touch with 

you directly. Please can you email the office if this is something that appeals to you and you can 

support with.  

Thanks in advance. Mrs Landstrom & Miss Warburton 

Class News 

Penguins and Puffins 

Another wonderful week Reception - Well done! We have been very busy with lots of new learning. 

    

We have started our Phonics lessons and learned 4 new sounds; m, a, s, d. We will be super readers 

in no time if we keep working hard to practise our sounds at home. In Maths, we have been 

matching, sorting and comparing objects. We have had lots of fun sorting different things in our 

provision. 

Our topic this half term is 'It's good to be me!' We will be learning all about ourselves and our 

families. We have been painting and talking about our families and learning that families come in all 

shapes and sizes. We have also painted our own faces using increasing detail for our eyes, nose, 

mouth and ears. We will be looking at seasonal change throughout the year and will be beginning 

the term with exploring Autumn and our weekend challenge will be to see if we can spot some signs 

of Autumn.        



 

Goldfinches and Woodpeckers 

We have had a great week in Year 1 this week.  The children are settling into their new routines, and 

we have started our new topics. 

In Literacy we have started to read 'Major Glad, Major Dizzy'.  We are enjoying looking at the 

illustrations and working out who the different characters are.  See if your child can tell you what is 

under the floorboards?  We have been using adjectives in our writing this week. 

Our history topic links well with our Literacy and our classrooms are full of toys! We have been 

talking about why our toys are special to us and this has led to some interesting discussions about 

our memories.  We are looking forward to hearing about toys from the past next week. 

In Maths we have revisited using a 10 frame to represent numbers to 10 and have been busy 

counting and writing our numbers to show how many are in a group. 

Owls and Robins 

In science this week, the children conducted a material hunt around their classrooms.  They looked 

at the function of different items and the material they are made from.   

We have continued to explore our text for this half term, The River.  The children are becoming more 

familiar with different spelling rules to use - er and est.  they have also looked at descriptive language 

to discuss a setting.   

In maths, our topic has been all about 10s and ones; representing numbers in different way either 

with concrete materials or as an image. The children have been looking at images of schools from the 

1900's through to the present day.  They put these images on to a time line to see how things have 

changed.  Computing this week has focused on online safety and how to safesurf the internet. 

Sandpipers, Swans and Kingfishers 

This week we have been continuing to understand place value concepts in year three and four in 

maths. 

We have been focusing on building our literacy skills in readiness to plan our own writing based 

around our book of The Whale by Ethan Murrow and Vita Murrow. 



In Science we have been understanding the three types of skeleton found in nature. We have been 

continuing to discover historical facts about the lives of children in the past in History. 

In Art, we have been honing our drawing skills and in R.E. we have been endeavouring to understand 

the tricky Christian concept of the Holy Trinity. 

Overall, we have had a fantastic (...and very busy week...) and are looking forward to the weekend. 

All year three and four should now have access to Accelerated Reader and should all aim to complete 

their first book of the year to gain some fab stickers! 

Thanks, from the Year Three / Four team! 

Eagles, Hawks and Kestrels 

Our first full week has been action packed. During maths, both year 5 and 6 have continued to work 

on place value. They have ordered, read and written numbers. Place value is the ground work for all 

other mathematical elements so this has been vital work for the children. 

In literacy, we have continued to immerse ourselves in the moon landing and analyse key features of 

our example text. The children have enjoyed learning about the events that unfolded and how the 

astronauts felt. 

In science, we explored the heart and what makes up the chambers. We learnt what the circulatory 

system is. During RE, the children explore what a Puja tray is and how they are used during worship. 

In French, they learnt different greetings. In history, we have continued our work on the Vikings by 

looking at stereotypes and how they can cloud our judgements. 

We were very fortunate to have our first computing session led by MGL. They are computer 

specialists. The children modelled excellent listening and thoroughly enjoyed the sessions. 

A super week upper key stage 2- well done! 

Praise 

Reception & Key Stage One 



 

Key Stage Two 



 

 

The Hive 

It has been lovely to see all the Hive members settle into a new school year, new friendships have 

been made already! 

The existing members have made our new starters very welcome including them in the Hive routines, 

games, and crafts. 

Over the last two weeks the children have enjoyed team games with 

Mr Sutton, who is a new adult member of the team from the Sports Coaching Group. 

Many games have been played outside; the hula hoop has made a comeback this week!! Inside many 

crafts have been completed. 



Please can I ask that you keep the key code to yourselves, and the children are unable to see you pin 

it in. 

Can you also let the office know if you do not require a booking for a particular night, thank you. 

Also, if your child is being collected by another adult/family member a permission form will need to 

be filled in prior to collection. 

 

Thank you for your understanding, please contact me via the school office should you have any 

questions 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Davies and the Hive team 
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